
	

	
	

 
 
Welcome to Year 6 
 
Welcome to the Year 6 page! Here you will find useful information about what to expect 
whilst your child is in Year 6. 
 
We are really looking forward to working with you and your children over the coming 
months. Throughout the year we will explore a range of topics in our learning, 
experience trips and visitors, as well as having lots of fun and practical involvement 
whenever possible. In this final year of primary education, we will encourage your child 
to engage their minds and develop greater independence in all that they do. They will 
develop more perseverance and a more positive mindset towards the challenges they will 
face. 
 
Weekly timetable 
Attached to the page is a copy of the Year 6 timetable for the week. You will notice 
that the first session of the day will begin at 9:00am in the form of reading. Following 
on from this, your child will typically have either have Storytelling or Maths first, then 
will have the other (due to the Triple Pathway structure). Afternoons will consist of a 
mixture of science, topic work and P.E. During this time your child may also receive 
further work shop sessions and/or mentoring meetings in order to help further support 
their progress in their personal learning journeys. 
 
PE days 
Wednesdays and Fridays (However, it is usually a good idea to bring kit in at the 
beginning of each week and take it home every Friday to be washed). 
 
Library 
Our library day is on a Thursday. However, access for your child to change their book is 
available on a daily basis so please ensure your child has their book each day. Accessing 
age-appropriate books 
across a wide range of genres will be particularly beneficial in light of your child 
succeeding with the HPS reading challenges and teacher challenges. 
 
Thanks for your ongoing support, 
 
The Year 6 team 
Mr Cox, Miss Bennett, Miss Jones, Mrs Tucker and Mrs Turner 
 
 


